From: Robert

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 12:35 PM
To: Clerks Richmondhill; David West
Subject: Town of Richmond Hill: Committee of the Whole Meeting March 19, 2018 - Staff

Report SRPRS.18.044 - Country Wide Homes - (Harris-Beech)

Good afternoon,

| would like to show my support of an option 6 which has been sent in by one of my fellow neighbours. To enlarge the
blub would only take away from the green space which the environment needs. We have not had an issue with the way
Wicker Drive terminates all these years.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Kind regards,

Robert Verhovsek
63 Wicker Drive



